St John's Primary School and Nursery



National Teaching School designated by



National Support School designated by



Mortimer Road Kenilworth Warwickshire CV8 1FS

01926 854450 www.st-johns.warwickshire.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr D Barrow

7th June 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

RECEPTION / YEAR 1 TRIP TO WARWICK CHILDREN'S PLAY VILLAGE - TUESDAY 10TH JULY 2018

To mark the end of the academic year, Reception and Year 1 will be going on a class trip to the Children's Play Village in Warwick on Tuesday 10th July 2018.

We will be leaving school at 9.00am, returning in time for lunch at 12.00pm. Children should wear school uniform please. Travel between school and Warwick will be by coach, so we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £11.50, which will include travel and admission (with exclusive use) to the play village. Our preferred method of payment is ParentPay please. Please note that if we don't receive sufficient contributions, the trip may not be able to go ahead. If you are having difficulty paying, please speak to Mr Barrow or the office staff in confidence, and we can discuss either a payment plan or a reduced contribution.

To ensure that children are safe whilst out on the trip, we would welcome DBS-checked parent volunteers. If you are able to join us on the trip, please indicate this on the permission slip below, which should be returned to your child's class teacher no later than Monday 2nd July.

Kind regards,

Mrs R Fenner, Mrs J Ashley and Miss E Cossins

*	
RECEPTION/YEAR 1 TRIP TO WARWICK CHILDREN'S PLAY VILLAGE - TUESDAY 10 TH JULY 2018	
Name	of child:
I give	* / do not give * permission for my child to visit Children's Play Village (* delete as appropriate)
	I enclose a voluntary contribution of £11.50 (cash or cheque payable to St John's Primary School)
	I have paid £11.50 via ParentPay
	I am DBS-checked and am able to accompany you on the day
Signed	d:







